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On June 10, 2024 the Lewiston-Altura School Board met in Closed Session to discuss Superintendent 
Gwen Carman’s annual performance evaluation.  Summative data and open ended comments submitted 
by individual board members were discussed in the areas of Relationship with the Board, Management, 
Leadership, Fiscal Management and Relationships with the District.  The evaluation reflected that overall 
Superintendent Carman is meeting expectations in all areas.  It was mutually agreed that the 
superintendent’s  2024-2025 performance goals for growth should focus on the areas of communication to 
strengthen the role and presence of the District, and fiscal management. 


